From: Shane West

To: council

Subject: TYAGARAH NUDIST BEACH

Date: Monday, 15 January 2018 9:32:22 AM
Hello,

| just called regarding the Tyagarah nudist beach and the rules.
| am married long time nudist from Brisbane(spingwood)and often at Tyagarah but since
the changes,its less frequent.

| truly understand this is a trial and the reason for this changes of closing the left side of
the nude beach,from the carpark,turn right,walk 200m and for 800m is clothing optional
and there are signs to guide the public.

For this reason,there are too many sex preditors and | am deeply deeply sorry for the
people involved that all we do is want to spend a nice day at the beach only to have
unwanted vistors causing problems,especially towards women with their experiences.

| am thinking of joining the ANF(Australian naturist federation),if | do,i would like to
suggest that any nudist that can use any part of the beach to have an ANF armband with
a cost.

| believe if reopening the beach so its more than 800m,have more police
patrolling/controlling.

Spending a day at the beach and going for a walk,nudists only got 800m of walking
distance,its too short.

Nudists are not causings any problems if just walking along the beach,its only happening
in the dunes.

| can be honest to say that nudity is both natural and sexual but its the sex preditors who
are not really nudists are the problem.

| just really want to share this with you and for many people who travel long distance to
Tyagarah to enjoy the nudist lifestyle,getting a suntan,swim in the ocean are sad and let
down because they have only 800m of beach.

| understand the local residents are the ones complaining but for queenslanders(l am a
kiwi,not aussie)there is no nude beach as Alexandra bay noosa(A BAY)is an illegal beach.

| understand you are all under pressure is finding the best solution for everyone so we all
can enjoy life but all | ask is reopen the beach please.

| will look forward in hearing from you.

Regards
Shane


mailto:council@byron.nsw.gov.au




